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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 
Quiet period 

 
Rio de Janeiro, July 25th, 2022 – Technos S.A. announces that the Company will be in the quiet 

period that preceeds the release of the second quarter (2Q22) results. 

 

Aiming to provide the best corporate governance practices and ensure greater fairness in the treatment 

of information, we would like to inform that, during the quiet period, the Company and the Investor 

Relations team are unable to comment on matters related to the 2Q22 results. 

 

Report Schedule: 

 

Quiet period: from 07/24/2022 to 08/08/2022 

2Q22 results announcement: 08/08/2022 – After B3 trading hours 

2Q22 conference call: 08/09/2022 

 

For further information, please contact the Company’s Investor Relations.  

 

Daniela de Campos Pires Denne 

CFO and IRO 

      IR contact 

 
 

Daniela Pires 
CFO and IRO 
Phone: +55 (21) 2131-8950 
danielapires@grupotechnos.com.br 

Luís Ricardo 
Financial and IR Manager 
Phone: +55 (21) 2131-8904 
luisricardo@grupotechnos.com.br 
 

IR website 
www.grupotechnos.com.br/en 

 


